
 
 

 

September 2021 

Design and technology  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

During Year 7, in Design and Technology, pupils will be using some specialist materials, components 

and consumable items in the production of products which they can then take home.  We ask for a 

contribution towards the materials and components used in DT and to simplify the process, we are 

kindly asking for the total sum of £2 to cover the whole of Year 7. This payment also covers the 

provision of personal protective equipment which we provide. Without these contributions we would 

not be able to continue offering the projects we do and we are very grateful for your support with this.  

 

 

The facility for making this payment has been created on Parent-Pay. 

 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. I hope your child thoroughly enjoys, and gains success in, design 

and technology in Year 7. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Miss K Weatherburn 

Head of Design and Technology. 

 


